
Virgin Australia extends COVID Credits. View online

Virgin Australia Trade Release

Virgin Australia has extended its Covid credits by a further 12 months allowing

guests holding eligible credits to book and fly by 30 June 2026.

What are Covid Credits? 

Covid Credits are tickets issued on or before 31 July 2022, for bookings made

between 21 April 2020 and 31 July 2022. 

For more information, please refer to the Commercial Policy for Covid Credit

Extensions.
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